
 

 

Recovery of excise duties on diesel for Community road haulage 
companies 

Italy  

From next April 1, and precisely from the fuel consumption quarter January 1 - March 
31, 2020, EU companies that request the recovery of excise duties on commercial 
diesel purchased in Italy, will have to forward the documentation to different Offices 
of the Customs on the national territory, depending on the Member State of origin. It 
will therefore no longer be possible to submit requests to the Customs Office of 
Rome I. 

The competent offices for each EU country are listed in the table shown in the 
circular by the Customs Agency 34315RU of 28 January 2020 (attached - IT). 
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